
GREATER PORTLAND SOCCER DISTRICT
MANAGERS MEETING
24 July 2023

President: Terry Christopher Director: Greg Labavitch (absent)
Vice President: Doug Smith Director: Sam Mills (absent)
Secretary: Mike Driggs Director: Nikos Filis
Treasurer: Ron Putz Director: Beni Micorescu (absent)
Judiciary: Doug Smith Director: Mehdi Karim (absent)
Scheduler: Justin Phillips (absent) Director: Dan Phillips (absent)
Referees: Alex Chilowicz (absent)

7:03pmMeeting convened by President Terry Christopher. Minutes from July accepted.

President’s Report:
● Terry is possibly going to be stepping down from his role once his term is up next year. If anyone is

interested in filling the role, please contact Terry.

Vice President’s Report:
● Nothing to Report.

Assignor:
● Nothing to Report.

Scheduler:
● Nothing to Report.

Secretary:
● Chat notes from the meeting were not stored on Google’s end. Apologies for this. Some of the questions

that were not answered were lost.

Treasurer:
● Registrations still incoming. Current balance $11,506.
● Need to get our cushion back up to $25,000.

Referees:
● Nothing to Report.

Judiciary:
● 2 red cards since the last meeting. Both cards for second caution.
● Player was found guilty by OASA of referee assault and referee abuse. OASA has suspended the player for

a year. An appeal of this is still pending, along with any suspensions from GPSD.

Timber Tickets:
● Nothing to Report.

Referee Committee:
● Nothing to Report.

Old Business:
● No Old Business.
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New Business:
● Summer Legacy Tournament currently has 20 teams. We could use a few more to maximize the scheduling.

o It does not appear that there will be an O30 Division for the SLT.
● Talk about a reconfiguration of seasons has begun. Managers please talk with your players and get

feedback on what they think, and pass along any ideas. This might include expanding the Spring to 12
games, the Fall to 12 games, and abolishing the Winter Season. Discussion will need to commence by late
December so voting may take place at the mid-year meeting.

● GPSD needs to be better in followup in regards to players who get injured during play. It is important that
the referees report the injury on their match report, and that we implement some sort of policy in how these
matters get handled.

● At the end of every season GPSD needs to send out an email to the teams with the following
o Summary of season
o Results
o Summary of some important cards/fines/penalties that were imposed.

● Premier Division has requested some changes. We have given them the chance to come back to us by
midweek with these changes so that they may be implemented. Otherwise they will have to wait until the
mid-year meeting.

● If any teams need a name change, please contact me @ driggs.mike@gmail.com and I can adjust it.

Close:
● Meeting adjourned 8:35 pm.

Michael Driggs
Secretary

Managers Attended

Name Team Name Team

Jesse Luidhardt Army of Darkness Brian Gardner Kells O50

Brian Clewes Toffee Club O/65 Rob Johnson Pierre’s SC

Thomas Geherke FC Oldtimers Harold Oaks Royals O65

Marcio Jungerman Linn City / Old Nicks John Lokting Royals O60

Brennan Burns Yukon FC Vasili Flevaris Royals O65

Kyle Sears FC Love Jam Ben Stimmel Fat Tuesday O40

Philippe Tabet Paradise FC Alex Gatewood Backwuds FC

Harvey Hurst IPS Dan Hughson IPS Pacemakers O65

Jeremy Wright Nomads O30, O40 Bill Lanning SBFC O50

Ed West Evergreen Scott Vinson Bollocks

Keith Svihovec Left Coast FC Mike Beaucham SBFC O40

Bob Carpenter Fat Tuesdays Gabe Johnston Toffee Club O40

Victor Soares Cosmos FC O40
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